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July20, 2017

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
State ofNew Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DW17-114
Joint Approval for Acquisition of Aquarion Water Company of NH, Inc.,
By Eversource Energy

Dear Ms. Howland:

As directed by the Commission’s Order of Notice dated July 1 3 , 2017, Public Service
Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy has caused to be published a legal notice
relative to the above-captioned docket. The legal notice appeared in The Union Leader on July 19,
2017.

Enclosed is the required affidavit of publication with a copy of the legal notice attached.
In addition, a copy of the letter forwarding the Order of Notice to three Town Clerks of
Hampton, North Hampton and Rye is also enclosed. -

Robert A. Bersak
Chief Regulatory Counsel
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I hereby certify that the legal notice: (0002186250) DW 17—1 14 ACQUISTION AQUARION
was published in the New Hampshire Union Leader
On:
07/1 9/201 T

State of New Hampshire
Hilisborough County
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Subscribed and sworn to before me this
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Chief Regulatory Counsel
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July 14, 2017
Via first Class Mail

Town Clerk
Town of Hampton
100 Winnacunnet Road
Hampton, New Hampshire 03842-2 119

Town Clerk
Town ofNorth Hampton
233 Atlantic Avenue,
North Hampton, New Hampshire 03862-2 352

Town Clerk
Town of Rye
10 Central Road,
Rye, New Hampshire 03870-252 2

Re: Joint Approval for Acquisition ofAquarion Water Company, Inc. by Eversource
Energy

Dear Town Clerks:

Eversource Energy is providing you with a copy of the attached “Order of Notice” issued on July
13, 2017, by the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission in its Docket No. DW 17-114, as
directed by that Commission.

Please let me know ifyou have any questions.

Sincerely,

RobertA. Bersak
Chief Regulatory Counsel

Atch: Order of Notice


